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25th February 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
World Book Day 4th March  
 

 As you know, “World Book Day” is on Thursday 4th March. 
This year, we have decided to join forces with other Rother 
Valley Schools and take part in the Midhurst Rother College  
 challenge, thereby enabling more children to take part from  

   home.  
 

Midhurst Rother College has invited all primary schools to make a book or book 
character themed masterpiece. 
 
There will be 4 classes: 
 

1. Modelling using Lego, Clay, plasticine or good old card, glue and paint. 
2. Baking or cookery. This could be a cake or a themed family dinner. 

Entirely up to you. 
3. Crochet, knitting, pom-poms, sewing and textiles. 
4. Make a World Book Day window for your friends and family to see. 

 
Please take a picture of your creation for the judges to see and write a short 
explanation about what inspired you. 
 
Please e-mail your photos to slt@petworthprimary.co.uk by Thursday 4th March 
for the school to judge the entries. The winning entries will then be forwarded to 
Midhurst Rother College to choose the overall winners in KS1, Lower KS2 and 
Upper KS2. 
 
We look forward to seeing your entries. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
      

 
Rob Neary 
Willow Class Teacher and English Co-ordinator      
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